
Violin Studio Website:  

http://www.erincosbyviolinstudio.com 

 

 

Erin Cosby Violin Studio 
 10284 Fowler Ave. 

 Omaha, NE 68134 

 402-659-9188 

 cosby.erin@gmail.com  

Dear Violin Students and Parents, 

Below are important details about scheduling, tuition costs/fees, recitals, as well as other studio policies that will be of 

interest to you: 

    

Calendar- 

Lessons for the 2023-2024 school year will begin the week of Monday, August 21st, Our kickoff event will be marching in 

the Dundee Days Parade on Saturday, August 19th..  There will be holiday and spring breaks as well as time set aside for 

teacher training and fiddlin’ camp during the summer.  Lessons will be cancelled only as needed for sickness and family 

emergencies.  Tuition covers thirty-two weeks of individual instruction and five weeks of small group lessons. Please 

check the online studio calendar for all lesson weeks, groups, recitals, and performances.  

Tuition- 

Quarterly tuition can be paid by cash/check, Venmo, or debit/credit card in the studio.  

30 minute lessons (up to Bourree)                                                                                                       

 Tuition is divided into 4 payments of $300, due by the 15th of August, November, February, and May. 

45 minute lessons (Witches’ Dance and above)                                                                                  

Tuition is divided into 4 payments of $400, due by the 15th of August, November, February, and May. 

Important Note: All payments not made by the 15th will have a late fee of $30 and be required to be paid by credit card 

or Venmo. 

Fees-  

There is a registration fee of $50 per family plus $25 for each additional student. This helps to defray costs for studio 

supplies, music, accompanists, recital venue rental, and reception catering. The fee is due by July 28th (along with your 

registration form) to reserve your spot in the studio for fall. The fee can be paid in studio by check, cash, credit/debit; or 

by Venmo. My Venmo is @Erin-Cosby-2 

Events-  

There will be a parade, fall in-studio recitals, a Halloween recital, a Christmas recital, and formal spring recitals!  

 Missed Lessons-  

 The schedule does not allow time for make-up lessons and there is no refund for missed lessons.  A directory and studio 

schedule will be provided on my website to facilitate the exchange of lesson times if a conflict arises.  This exchange can 

be worked out between individual families, but please notify me as to the switch.  

 Don’t forget, your registration fee is due by July 28th to reserve your lesson time for the fall. I look forward to working 

with you and your child this year! Feel free to contact me with any questions… 

 Erin Cosby 
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